
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Coming up next week…11/11/2024 
 

Maths 

Learning in school: 

In maths, children will continue their learning about ‘Addition and Subtraction’. 

Children will be recapping and learning: 

➢ Subtract a 1-digit number from a 2-digit number (across a 10) 

➢ 10 more or 10 less 

➢ Add and Subtract 10s 

English, Reading & Fluency 

Learning in school: 

In English, children will be looking at the characters and setting descriptions. Then 

they will start writing the beginning of their story focuses on verbs and adverbs. 

 

Reading: 

Children will be focusing on a VIPER from a seen and un-seen text. 

 

Fluency: 

This week, we will be looking at a poem called ‘The Hat’. 

 

Please continue to read at home and upload your comments onto the ‘BoomReader’ 

app. 

SPAG 

Learning in school: 

Children will be working through the bridge to spelling unit and reviewing Phase 5 

graphemes and tricky words. They will practise reading, writing sentences and spelling 

using these graphemes. 

Topic  

Learning in school: 

 

History: Children will be looking at explorers, in particular Matthew Henson who went 

to the Arctic. 

 

 



RE: Children will be learning about Remembrance Day. 

 

PSHE: Children will be looking at ‘people who are special to us’. 

 

Art: Children will begin their art module for this half term, which is called ‘Painting 

and mixed media: Life in colour.  

 

Music: We will begin our music module for this half term, which is called ‘‘Orchestral 

instruments. Theme: Traditional Western stories’ 

 

Computing: We will begin our module called ‘creating pictures’ module in Purple Mash 

 

PE: For this half term, we will be looking at Dance. 

 

  Homework  

Please look inside your child’s homework book for the week’s homework slip. Thank you. 
 

 Additional notes and reminders  

Please could children wear their PE kit to school on their class’s PE days. 

Please also ensure that no earrings are worn on their PE days, or that children can 

remove these themselves before the PE lesson. 

 

Monday 11th – Flu vaccine 

Tuesday 12th – Odd socks day – Anti-bullying week 

Thursday 14th – Book fair 

Friday 15th – Children in Need 

 

We are going to be doing collage in art – please can we ask parents to bring in any 

magazines they no longer need. Thank you! 

 

Class PE days are: 

Bears – Monday and Wednesday 

Leopards – Wednesday and Thursday 

Monkeys – Wednesday and Friday 

 

Class email addresses: 

Please do not use these email addresses to tell us about changes to pick up, as we do 

not always have the opportunity to check the class email addresses during the school 

day.  

 

Leopards: leopards@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

Bears: bears@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

Monkeys: monkeys@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

mailto:leopards@mead.surrey.sch.uk
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mailto:monkeys@mead.surrey.sch.uk


Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 


